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NORDIK GROUP DONATES $16 000 TO LA MAISON DES COLLINES

GATINEAU, AUGUST 15, 2018 - Martin Paquette and Daniel Gingras donated $16 000 to La Maison 
des Collines, on behalf of Nordik Group. “We are committed to giving back to our community and 
the construction of a palliative care home in Wakefield is particularly important to us.”, said Martin 
Paquette, CEO and co-owner of the Nordik Group. The donation will support the construction 
of one of the rooms which will help providing high quality care and a peaceful environment for 
patients and their families.

The donation was presented to La Maison des Collines on August 10, 2018, during their annual 
charity golf tournament.
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ABOUT NORDIK GROUP

Nordik Group is a rapidly expanding company that wants to carve out a place for itself at the peak of the 
wellness, health, tourism and hotel industries. By relying on the diversity of its activities, Nordik Group has 
created value and has grown its market. Through its Corporate Development division, Nordik Group identifies 
and assesses promising, large-scale projects and business opportunities to accomplish and join along with 
dynamic organizations with mandates generally focused on wellness.


